
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
OCEANPORT BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Oceanport, New Jersey 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

 
In accordance with N.J.S.A. 18A:11-11, the public is hereby provided with 30 days’ notice of the 

Oceanport Board of Education’s intent to approve an amendment to the employment contract with Dr. 

Karen Barry, Superintendent. A public hearing will be held on September 17, 2025, during the board 

meeting, held in person, in the cafeteria of Wolf Hill School, 29 Wolf Hill Avenue, Oceanport, NJ. The 

meeting will be called to order at 6:00 pm. Formal action may be taken. 
 
 

Dated - 8/6/2025 


